Zero Waste Meeting 2nd June 2025 Notes

Present: Rachael Sharples (Chair); Jan Hindle; Ian Benson; Malcolm Secrett (Notes)

1. Apologies: Dave Johnson, Jon Shaw, Rick Battarbee

2. Matters arising and actions from last meeting (31st March '25) not included below

3. Jumble Trail 4th May 2025 - review

It was agreed that the jumble trail had gone very well, and noted that the majority of stall holders had commented that it had been a positive experience. In the feedback from stall holders there were some useful suggestions which Rachael has incorporated into her comprehensive notes to assist in preparation of a jumble trail on future occasions.

Action RS: Circulate the preparation notes.

It was agreed at the meeting that every other year would be a suitable jumble trail periodicity to plan for, thus the next would be the spring of 2027.

Considering Rachael's notes it was agreed that for the AEG overall it would be useful to have an online central repository for documents such as these.

Action MS: Raise this idea with the AEG Steering Committee.

4. Zero waste week - review

JH reported that the pop up stall had been busy and had gone well.

It was noted that the Litter Pick had also gone well.

Action RWB: Let Jon Shaw know whether a stock of Bradford MDC refuse sacks is available.

Overall we thought that the week had gone well.

5. Zero Waste Questionnaire

RWB has advised that he will be circulating a proposal.

6. AOB

None

7. Date of next meeting

To be arranged as required.